
JOB ANNOUNCEMENT: PLEASE DISTRIBUTE 

The Department of Philosophy at Vassar College invites applications for a full-time, 

two-year Visiting Assistant Professor position beginning August, 2017. AOS: 

Chinese philosophy.  AOC:  Open.  The appointment will be in Philosophy, but with a 

contractual obligation to teach some courses for the Chinese-Japanese Department. PhD 

expected by time of appointment. Review of applications will begin immediately and 

continue until the position is filled. 

 

Located in the scenic Mid-Hudson Valley, Vassar College is a highly selective, 

residential, coeducational liberal arts college. Vassar is strongly committed to fostering a 

community that reflects the values of a liberal arts education and to promoting an 

environment of equality, inclusion and respect for difference. Vassar College is an 

affirmative action, equal opportunity employer, and applications from members of 

historically underrepresented groups are especially encouraged.  Vassar College is an 

affirmative action and equal opportunity employer with a strong commitment to 

increasing the diversity of the campus community and the curriculum and promoting an 

environment of equality, inclusion and respect for difference. Candidates who can 

contribute to that goal are encouraged to identify their strengths and experiences in this 

area. Applicants who have demonstrated commitment to diversity and inclusion are 

particularly encouraged to apply.  

 

Vassar's annual teaching load is 3-2. In the first year (2017-2018), the successful 

candidate will teach four courses in the Philosophy Department and one course for the 



Department of Chinese and Japanese. In the second year (2018-2019), the successful 

candidate will teach three courses in the Philosophy Department and two courses for the 

Department of Chinese and Japanese. All teaching will be done in translation, but the 

successful candidate will be capable of reading texts in the original Chinese. 

 

For the Philosophy Department at least two courses each year must specifically be on 

Chinese and/or comparative philosophy. Specific courses and content are flexible, so 

long as they include substantive Chinese philosophical content. Other courses taught for 

the Philosophy Department will depend on the interests of the successful candidate and 

departmental needs. 

 

For the Department of Chinese and Japanese, the successful candidate will teach 

Introduction to Chinese and Japanese Literature once each year; no previous teaching in 

this area is assumed, and course content is flexible. The topic of an additional course for 

the Department of Chinese and Japanese, in the second year of appointment, will depend 

on the interests of the candidate. 

 

For more information and to apply, go to 

https://employment.vassar.edu/applicants/jsp/shared/frameset/Frameset.jsp?time=149156

8994095. For inquiries, email Jeff Seidman, Chair, Department of Philosophy, Vassar 

College, jeseidman@vassar.edu.   

 


